
Budget & Finance Committee Report & Treasurer’s Report  

For the June 2023, Town Council Meeting 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee is scheduled to meet June 8th; therefore, a verbal update may be 

given at the Town Council meeting. 

The Treasurer’s Report for April has been provided as a draft as this will be the fiscal year’s end.  It is 

expected to be updated upon the auditor’s review.   

Randy Bartholomew 

  

 

 

 


